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TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB. 

18.11.55. 
 

The highlight of caving activity since our last circular was 
doubtless the combined trip with the Walking Club.  About 30 
people attended and an excellent time was had by all except 
perhaps the man who had to clean the bus out on Monday morning. 

 
A party have started tunnelling operations from the Central 

Hall to by-pass the upstream siphon in the Mystery Creek ,a 
rather superior tunnel of about twenty feet has been dug and 
volunteers will be most acceptable. 

 
Subscriptions:  If there is an X in the margin alongside 

this paragraph the Secretary or any member of the Committee 
will be most glad to relieve you of 5/- or more! 

 
Library:  The Club Librarian would be glad to know the 

whereabouts of most of the Club's Library! 
 
FORWARD PROGRAMME: 

26th-27th November: Hastings, digging in the new tunnel and 
exploring part of Hell's Half Acre. 

16th December: Xmas Social in conjunction with the Walking 
Club; the C.A.D.S. are devoid of ideas! 

26th December to Molle Creek area.  Several new caves need 
4th January: investigation here and a different 

programme is planned.  What about a big 
party this year? 

 
F. BROWN, 

Hon. Secretary. 
 

'Phone B5729. 


